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19 April 2016
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE: PROPOSED RISE IN QUEENSLAND REGIONAL BUSINESSES POWER BILLS

| write to strongly object to the proposed price increase of electricity on 1 July 2016. Prices
have risen considerably over the last 10 years — a period during which our gross turnover has
actually declined substantially.

Our business employs 8 staff regionally, & any increase in power costs will have a very
significant effect on our profitability, most likely impacting the ongoing commercial viability
of our business.

Kind regards

Greg Gould

Director
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